
 
January 10, 2018 
 
Kathy Howatt, Hydropower Coordinator 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Bureau of Land and Water Quality 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333 
 

Pejepscot Project Relicensing – FERC No. 4784 
Request for Initial Stage Consultation 

 
Dear Kathy; 
 
By letter dated October 20, 2017 the Department requested that Brookfield file a Request for 
Consultation form and requisite fee for the review and consultation related to the Pejepscot 
Project relicensing Pre-Application Document. In response, attached are the Request for 
Consultation form and a check for $1,631.00. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this submittal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Frank H. Dunlap 
Licensing Specialist 
 
Attachments 


